
 

 
 

#WeWereHere Project  

  

Thanks for wanting to submit something for the #WeWereHere Project! You can learn more about the 
project at their website:  

https://thewewerehereproject.org/index.html  

You can write, make art—whatever you want to do to express yourself regarding what we’ve experienced 
in 2020. You have to be between the ages of 12 and 19 to submit something for the website.  

Here’s what to do:  

● Go to the website. Click on Share Experience.  
● Fill out the form. Under the question:  

● If you would like the responses of these forms emailed to another email as well, please 
enter it here.  

● Add this email: ​cgladfelter@dppl.org​  This way, I will also receive a copy of your 
submission so I can make sure you earn service credit.  

● After the form is complete and you’ve submitted it, make sure to email me to request a copy of 
your service letter. I’ll review and send you a letter with your time.  

Des Plaines Memory would also like to include what you’ve created in their collection about life in Des 
Plaines during COVID-19. If that is something you’d be interested in, we can discuss submitting to that site 
during our email conversation.  

  

Thank you for participating! If you have any questions, please email me at ​cgladfelter@dppl.org​ or call me 
at 847.376.2799.  

  

Cheryl Gladfelter  

Youth Services Librarian 
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